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  THACS - Tewin Horticulture Arts & Crafts Society 

THACS  Plant Exchange  

Despite the last months’ gloomy news about the difficulties facing THACS, it's not dead 
yet! We still have a small committee ticking over, ready to run a few events.  
 
We will be running a Plant Exchange stall on Saturday 20nd May. The stall will be by 
the well head on Lower Green and open between 10am and 4pm.  

Please bring along any spare plants you are able to donate. Have a look at the plants 
on offer and maybe you can find some that you would like for your garden, allotment or 
house. If so, please feel free to take them! You don't need to bring a plant to take any 
away, but it's probably best to bring a bag. 

If you are dividing perennials or taking cuttings this spring, then it might be a good idea 
to select likely candidates now so that they will be settled and neatly potted by the time 
of the Plant Exchange. If you are growing plants from seed, please save extra plants for 
the stall. It would be a great help if the donated plants were all identified and labelled 
but, if you don’t know the name of the plant then just give us a brief description. 

We expect that most of the plants will be delivered to Lower Green on the day, but we 
could collect your plants earlier if necessary. If you need any help or have any 
questions, please contact Ray Keppler (01438 717545, thacs.chair@gmail.com) or 
Lynne Burgess (01438 798799, burgesslynne1@gmail.com). 

 
Ray Keppler, THACS Chairman  

  
 
 


